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18th January 2018 
 
RE: Holy Rosary F/1 teacher 2018. 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians 
 
On Wednesday 20th December 2017, the Holy Rosary community was advised that Mrs 
Nicole McDermott has taken up a twelvemonth teaching position at St Francis of the Field’s 
Primary in Strathfieldsaye. This is a great opportunity for Mrs McDermott to experience life 
in a very large school after her five years at Holy Rosary. 
 
At the time, I announced that we were working through a process to recruit the very best 
teacher to fill the vacancy that has been created and that this process would take some 
time. 
 
Today I am very pleased to announce that teaching full time in Foundation/One in 2018 will 
be Mrs Stephanie Slatyer. Stephanie will be known to many of you as she is a parent at our 
school as well as a recent member of our school board. 
 
Stephanie has a wide range of experiences in teaching in the areas of Peforming Arts and 
Drama Coaching and has most recently been teaching at Redesdale Primary school. 
Stephanie has a great knowledge of teaching and is a passionate and energetic person who 
will greatly enhance our school community.  
 
Mrs Liz Tobin will be working three days in 2018 which will include her work as Learning 
Adjustment Leader (1 day) and a new role supporting junior literacy intervention (2 days).  
 
I am very pleased with this appointment and the adjustment to Liz’s role which will greatly 
support the junior children and teachers at Holy Rosary. Both new roles will ensure we have 
the best possible support in place to ensure children who begin at Holy Rosary get a Flying 
Start. 
 
 
Kind Regards, 

 
Paul Dullard 
Principal 


